
                                                      June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 To help prepare your child for the upcoming school year, I have compiled a list of 

items that will be needed in September. Please send these items to school with your child on 

the first day of 3rd grade.  

     To keep in desk: 

❖ 1 box of crayons OR colored pencils (8-24 Count) 

❖ 2 erasers  

❖ 1 zippered pencil pouch (not a box- too big for desk) 

❖ 1 marble notebook (100 pages, glue bound not spiral) 

❖ 1 set of headphones labeled in a zip lock bag- durable headphones preferable. 

 

 

To be kept in classroom bins to share: 

✓  1 tissue box 

✓ 1 packages of disinfecting wipes 

✓ 1 package of Ticonderoga pencils (sharpen at home if possible) 

 

 

Multiplication facts make 3rd grade math concepts easier to learn. Please skip count, 

get flash cards, or have your child write facts. Also, make reading a daily habit over 

the summer. Set a timer, have everyone drop everything and read something, even if 

you are reading a bill, recipe, or magazine. 

 

Please be aware that as the year progresses, your child may need to replace some 

supplies as they run out.  

 

I also ask that students read every day. Please have your child come on the first day of 

school with any book of his or her choice.  

 

I look forward to working with your child next year. Have a safe and wonderful 

summer! 

 

 

Warmly, 

 

 

Mrs. Peterle  

apeterle@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us 


